
To: Mario de Aranzeta, Timco Engineering, inc.
  mario@fcctesting.com 

From: Jyun-Cheng Chen 
  JC.Chen@fcc.gov 

  
Re: FCC ID:  Z5W-105002 
  
Applicant: Damm Cellular Systems A/S 
Correspondence Reference Number: 42776 
Form 731 Confirmation Number: EA657517 
Date of Original E-mail: 10/18/2012 

Form 731 emission designators have been revised per your request. Please let me know if the 
listings do not agree with your intent.  
 
Similar to the question raised in the FCC ID Z5W-105003 application, please clarify whether 0.6 
Watts listing is necessary on the grant. This is dependent on when the 0.6 Watts power is present. 
In other words, please elaborate on the statement that the power "varies between 10.6 Watts and 
0.6 Watts". 
 
Your comment “represents the range of power control” is correct and the numbers are peak.  The 
above is true for both roll off factors.  In this case the lower power listed on the 731 form can be 
removed as you mentioned.  A grant note like BC would best describe this.. 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application.  
Failure to provide the requested information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result 
in application  
dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108 
 


